
REPRESENT
Parents of rooms 4, 11, 19, 20, 22 and 23... it's time. We need you to represent!

Parent reps organise fun, yet simple events for your 'pod', while keeping an eye out for families in need if  

required. There have been some great gatherings already: family picnics, shared afternoon teas and parent 

catch ups. In fact, we heard a rumour one parent is trying to organise an exclusive trip to the Bahamas...  

but perhaps we misunderstood.

What we're trying to say though is that these things don't happen if there's no parent rep to organise them.  

Interested to represent? Flick an email to community@smartcommunity.org.nz

FABULICIOUS
The fabulous Fundraising Team is meeting at The Brickworks, Centaurus Rd, Tuesday 12 May at 7.30 pm.

Join us! This is an open invitation to old faces and new, to enjoy a wine or coffee while we discuss any  

superb ideas you have for raising funds this year. Any questions? Contact Sarah Gwilliams or Sandy Jones 

via fundraising@smartcommunity.org.nz

FUNDRAISING
Don’t forget to purchase your Entertainment Book supporting St Martins School for only $65. You’ll be 

helping us with $13 from every book or Digital Membership sold, contributing to our fundraising. Please let 

your family, friends, neighbours and work colleagues know, because the more we sell, the more ch-ching 

we raise. This year you have a choice: to purchase the popular Entertainment Book or the Entertainment  

Digital Membership, which puts the value of the Entertainment Book onto your iPhone or Android 

smartphone.

To place your order go to:

https://www.entertainmentbook.co.nz/orderbooks/134177w

https://www.entertainmentbook.co.nz/orderbooks/134177w

